
 
 

 

 

 
Notice to members: 

Re: GSP Club SA 2024 Annual General Meeting 

 

The 2024 AGM is to be held on Monday 15 April at 7.30pm  

At the Brine Room, Dogs SA 

David Roche Park, Cromwell Road, Kilburn SA 5084 

Members must be financial to vote at the AGM and memberships are now due. 

Members will be emailed a copy of the agenda and minutes of the previous year’s AGM. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

If you are unable to attend, please send your apologies to: 

Secretary, GSP Club of SA Inc at gspclubsa@gmail.com 
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